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June 24, 2004

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FILE BRIEF RESPONSE

(By Tuesday, June 29, 2004)

RE:
In the Matter of the Review of Unbundled Loop and Switching Rates and


Review of the Deaveraged Zone Rate Structure


Docket No. UT-023003

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD:

On June 23, 2004, Commission Staff served electronically a request to file a reply to Verizon’s response to the revised version of HM 5.3, in accord with the scheduling agreement made during the course of the hearing in this docket.
  Staff will be held to the same filing date that governs AT&T’s similar request for an opportunity to file a reply to Verizon’s response.

NOTICE IS GIVEN That pursuant to the scheduling agreement, Commission Staff may file a brief reply to Verizon’s response on or before Tuesday, June 29, 2004.
Sincerely,

THEODORA M. MACE

Administrative Law Judge

� See Transcript at 1671.





